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Excellent work!

	Dear editor:

I am sending this e-mail to you to express our thanks to your sports reporter, Brian Lockhart.

I believe it is important that when someone is doing a great job, their supervisors should be a ware of it. Brian spent numerous

Friday nights attending our lacrosse games in Shelburne covering our Jr ?C? lacrosse team which we were very grateful for. Brian

not only covered our team but he took the time to get to know the people involved with the team and what the team and league was

all about. I know Brian would usually come to our games after making his rounds to other sporting events through out the area. It is

great to see a reporter actually putting in the time and effort not just to do the job required of him but to do the job well.

Great to see small town journalism is still alive and well!

Barry Trood

General Manager

Shelburne Jr ?C? Vets

Lacrosse Club
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